
 
 
MINUTES OF THE WARRINGTON QUIZ LEAGUE –COUNCIL MEETING. 
Sunday- Sunday Nov 13th   2011 at St. Stephens – Meeting opened 8.10 p.m.  
Apologies: - C. Williams. Bob Timmis. Keith Butler. 
Present: -   10 councillors 
 
The Minutes of the last meeting were read and agreed as a true record. 
 
Matters Arising:- Stuart said that £60 had also been paid out for President’s Shield expenses. The 
Charity Night had not taken place due to lack of entries. The new date was January 20th for which 
there would be extra publicity, and tickets would be sold. Finals Night for the Feeny & Rendon Final 
is THURSDAY May 17th. 
 
Chairman’s Report:  Cliff had nothing to report. Information had been sent out about the new 
Blockbuster competition. Mimir questions are required. Finals Night was fixed for April 27th. A new 
venue was perhaps required, also for the Mimir Heats. 
 
General Secretary’s Report:-  Derek reported that 3 sets of questions had apparently not arrived (2 
were later discovered in the same wrong sort of envelope. The match between Chat Moss and Alford 
Academicals fixed for Nov. 14th was postponed to a double header on March 5th. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  There is £2453.42 in the c/a and £9 in cash. We now only have competitions 
to pay for. 
 
Assistant General Secretary: - Nick said score sheets were coming in well. He also said that the 
Tuesday question sets were not enjoyable. 
 
Protest Committee:-  None 
 
Division Secretaries –   Div.1-& Presidents Trophy- Kirkfield Hotel lead Division One and the 
Trophy team had won two and lost two.  Div.2-& President’s Shield. Angela said X-Men lead 
Division Two and the Shield team had won two matches. 
 
COMPETITIONS:-  Cliff reported that two matches have now been played in the group matches for 
MQL Challenge Cup. It is still not decided whether the Challenge Cup Final will be May 23rd or  
May 24th. 
The draw was made for the 3rd Round of the WQL Cup and 1st Round of the Supporters Plate (from 
which Alford Academicals would be excluded). Matches to be played on February 27th. 
A Reducing Round to be played in January was required. 

 

A.O.B: Stuart asked if the website was being used. Grappenhall Ex-Serviceman’s Club was 
suggested as a suitable venue for Finals Night and MIMIR heats. John Ralphs said that Nematodes 
may not be able to field a team next season 
 

 
 Meeting closed at 8.40 p.m. The date of the next WQL meeting is Sunday Feb. 5th 2012   at 8p.m. at 
St. Stephens.   
The next MQL meeting is at 8p.m. on Sunday Dec 11th at Old Swan Cons.  
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